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I oppose this bill as it is clearly redundant to the internal reporting already performed 

at OHSU, and the very complete reporting required by the federal government. I 

agree that good reporting is necessary, just not needed to do it for no great reason. 

Let the state vet read the federal report, and save the wasted time and money 

required for a redundant report. 

Thank You, 

Bert Tavelli, MD 


